
 
 

PROVIDER ALERT 
 

PSYCHIATRIC REHABILITATION PROVIDERS (PRP) 
AND MOBILE TREATMENT (MT) PROVIDERS 

 

AUGUST 6, 2015 
 
In preparation for organizing the DLA-20 training, Maryland Medicaid and the 
Behavioral Health Administration are requesting that all (and only) PRP and MT 
providers to complete the survey listed below.   
 
An administrator for each individual program should complete the survey by 
August 19, 2015. 
 
Please click on the link below: 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/QFKJ7NG 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/QFKJ7NG

